As of July 1% 2025, Ridgewood Pediatrics LLC will join Advocare, physician managed medical
organization operating in New Jersey, Pennsylvania, and Delaware.

To make the transition as simple as possible, patients who require primary care provider (PCP)
selection with your insurance plan MUST contact Member Services on the back of your insurance
card before any visit beginning 07/01/2025.

Please provide them with the following information:

Advocare Ridgewood Pediatrics, NPl # 1851199046
Advocare Ridgewood Pediatrics, Tax ID #: 22-3537011
Dr. Ewa Dziarmaga, NPI #: 1144278904

Dr. Joanna Zabek-Gallegos, NPI #: 1669420519

IMPORTANT MEDICAL RECORDS INFORMATION:

Qur practice will be transitioning to a new billing system. Any questions regarding your patient bill
prior to 07/01/2025 should be referred to our practice directly. For any questions about bills with
dates of service after 07/01/2025, you may contact (856} 221-2700. '

Similarly, we will be transitioning to a new electronic health record system cailed eClinicalWorks
{eCW). With the change to the eCW electronic health record system, you will have access to
patient portal records as of 07/01/2025. Please keep in mind that with this change, our office will
still have access to your full medical record. Your new patient portal will be activated at your first
office visit after 07/01/2025.

All of us at Ridgewood Pediatrics LLC and Advocare will continue to provide the highest-quality
healthcare with a personal, caring touch that focuses on the health, safety, well-being, and overall
needs of our patients. We promise to bring each patient our vast experience, our pursuit of
continuing medical education, our true love for the practice of medicine, and our ongoing
commitment to your families.

Sincerely,
Ewa Dziarmaga, MD
Joanna Zabek-Gallegos, MD




